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TEMPORARY CLOSURE TO THE BRUSH DUMP 

SITE 
Due to issues with illegal dumping at the brush site, it is closed until 

further notice.  Updates can be found on the City of Hartland, MN 

Facebook page as they become available. 

FIRE SAFETY 
Summer nights are great to spend around the fire pit, but with the dry 

periods we have been having this year, the City would like to remind 

everyone to enjoy your recreational fires responsibly.  Steps to have a safe 

fire include: 

*Contained within a fireproof border (natural rock, cement, brick, 

tile, blocks, ferrous metal) 

*No more than three foot diameter circle and three feet in height. 

*Burning only clean, dry wood. Prohibited burning materials 

include: oils, petroleum fuels, rubber, plastics, chemically treated 

materials, tires, shingles, building materials, etc. 

*An adult MUST be tending the fire at ALL times. 

*Extinguished completely before leaving the area unattended. 

*Be aware of Freeborn County burn bans as they happen in dry 

weather.  Follow the DNR’s updates at the link below: 

dnr.state.mn.us/forestry/fire/firerating_restrictions.html 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can now make water bill payments online at 

hartlandmn.com via the green “$ Doxo Bill Pay” 

button.  Contact the City Clerk for step-by-step 

instructions if needed. 
 

Ability is 
what 

you’re 
capable of 

doing 

Motivation 
determines 

what you 
do 

Attitude 
determines 

how well 
you do it 

-Raymond 
Chandler 

UPCOMING 

CITY 

COUNCIL 

MEETINGS 

The next city council 

meetings will be 

August 2nd and 

September 13th  

(delayed 1 week due 

to Labor Day 9/6) at 

6:30 pm.  The 

public is encouraged 

to attend. 

 

 


